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11th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

The run up to half term is incredibly busy and so a reminder of dates to keep everyone on track ☺. 

 

Thursday 12th October 

Class 3 Geography fieldtrip looking at settlements (Where are we?) 

Friday 13th October 

Class 1 Swimming 

Class 2 & 3 Brass Band Concert 

Wednesday 18th October 

NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET 

Thursday 19th October  

Class 1 & 2 Geography fieldtrip to St Nectan’s Glen 

Friday 20th October 

Show Racism the Red Card – Children to wear red/something red (school appropriate) 

Macmillan Coffee/Tea/Juice & cake afternoon – 2pm onwards 

As this event is open to the community, children will only be able to attend with parent/adult supervision. 

Please collect your child/ren from their class before heading to the hall. Thank you. 

Monday 30th October 

NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET NO SCHOOL INSET 

Tuesday 31st October 

Back to school 

 

We are collecting non-perishable food items to make a donation to the Camelford Food Bank over half 

term. Please send any donations in before half term. 

As always, any questions, please ask. 

Kindest regards 

Helen Ward 

 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/

